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Dear Applicant,		        
Thank you for your interest in this post. The post provides the opportunity to work in a successful and rewarding environment, with children who are very well-behaved and eager to learn and staff who are dedicated to primary education.
We are looking for an experienced teacher with a proven record of accomplishment of excellent classroom practice, someone who can provide strategic leadership support to the governing body and the new Headteacher and who is an exemplary role model to the whole staff team.  They will provide ongoing and continuous senior leadership support to staff including times when the head teacher is not on site and contribute to the strategic direction and development of the school and the Federation.
Visits to the school are warmly welcomed; please phone the school to arrange an appointment.
The closing date for applications is Monday 23rd May 2022 and short-listing will take place shortly after this date.  Short-listed candidates will be notified of interview times etc and invited to a selection and interview days on Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th May 2022.  
Applications should be sent via e-mail to office@ffspschools.co.uk or posted to me at the school address.  Unfortunately, we cannot acknowledge unsuccessful applications, due to time and financial constraints, so if you have not heard by the Tuesday 24th May, you may assume that your application has not been successful. If this is the case – good luck with future applications and thank you for your interest.
I look forward to meeting you in the near future.
Regards
Katie Barnett	
Mrs Katie Barnett
Interim Head teacher
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